
Educational Funding Group, Inc. 
3460 Kersdale Road 

Cleveland, Ohio 44124 
216-831-2626

efg_erate_accounting@naa.com 
June 20, 2025 

Re: EFG E-rate Consulting Contract renewal 

Dear Buckeye Local School District (Ashtabula), 

On January 13th, 2021, we entered into an E-Rate consulting agreement that contained a 
provision for optional renewals.  

If you would like to exercise the renewal option for: 
(Please check the desired years) 
E-rate Funding Year 2026-2027_____,
E-rate funding year 2027-2028_____,
E-rate funding year 2028-2029_____,

please indicate your intent to do so by checking above and signing below and returning a copy 
of this renewal document to efg_erate_accounting@naa.com.  

The terms and conditions of the renewal are the same as the original contract. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Kaplan 
Steve Kaplan 
Vice President of Marketing 
Cell: 216-536-4720 

Buckeye Local School District (Ashtabula) 

____________________________________  ______________________ 
Signature Date 

_____________________________________________________________ 
Printed Name and 
Title of Authorized Representative 
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